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SCHOOL TRIPS:  Information and Permission Letter   20th May 2015 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 5 Herons will be going on a school trip to: Perivale Wood on Monday, 8th June 
2015. We plan to walk to Perivale Wood and leave school at 9am. 
 
The trip is linked to our learning about wildlife in the rainforest and also to the Science 
topic of life cycles which we have covered this year. 
 
To cover the costs of this trip, a voluntary contribution of £3 would be appreciated. In the 
event that insufficient contributions are received, the trip will not go ahead. 
 
Your child will also need a healthy packed lunch.  Please make sure that their drink is in a 
disposable plastic bottle (no fizzy drinks).    
 
Please indicate on this form whether you will require a school lunch from Harrison’s for 
your child, should you be entitled to a free school meal. 
 
Children are required to wear their uniforms however please ensure that your child has 
suitable outdoor clothing, including a waterproof coat and trainers. 
 
We plan to be back at school by 3.30pm. 
 
Please return the attached permission slip together with the £3 requested to the class 
teacher by Friday 22nd May 
 
Many thanks, Colin Bartlett -Year 5 Herons  Teacher. 
 

 
SCHOOL TRIP:  Perivale Wood- Herons Year 5 
 
I give permission for my child  __________________________________ to attend the 
school trip on 08/06/15  to Perivale Wood 
 
Parent/ Carer :  PRINT NAME                Signature:   
 
____________________________   _____________________________ 
 
***Parent emergency contact for the day : ________________________________ 

My child will require a packed lunch from Harrison’s for the trip - YES □     NO  □ 
 
Please print your name below if you are able to accompany us on the school trip as a 
parent/volunteer. 
 
I __________________________ will be able to attend the trip to Perivale Wood on 8th 
June 2015 as a parent/carer volunteer.       


